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Tuesday 30th November 2021 

Dear Consultees,  

Consultation on proposed admissions policy for September 2023 

At Willaston Primary Academy we are proposing an amended Admissions Policy and 

Arrangements for 2023-24. 

The proposed changes are in light of our recent joining with Chancery Mutli Academy Trust and 

due to our recent change of age range. Any changes we proceed with, following consultation, will 

not affect admissions throughout the 2022-2023 academic year. The proposed changes are for 

September 2023. 

Responses will be considered. Please email: consultations@willastonacademy.co.uk 

Consultation will end 12:00pm - Tuesday 18th January 2022. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr A Perrin 

Headteacher 
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